
 

GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex,Thampanoor,

Thiruvananthapuram-695 001.

NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES, KERALA- 2023

PROVISIONAL  SECOND ALLOTMENT LIST PUBLISHED 
 

The Second Phase Provisional allotment list to the PG Medical Courses
(PGM-2023) for the year 2023 in the Government Medical Colleges and Private
Self Financing Medical Colleges and RCC in the State  is published in the
website www.cee.kerala.gov.in.   The allotment list is available in the ‘PG
Medical Portal’ in the website of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations.

Those candidates who have any complaint regarding the list shall send their
complaint as e-mail citing Application Number and relevant details to the Email
id ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
on or before 10.00 AM on 06.09.2023.
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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